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VACCINE ADJUVANT INFORMATION 
  
Adjuvants have been safely used for decades to strengthen the immune response to certain 
vaccines.  Three vaccines approved by the FDA and recommended by the ACIP (aIIV3-FLUAD; RZV-
Shingrix; HEPLISAV-B) within the last year each contain a new adjuvant, contributing to enhanced 
vaccine effectiveness.   
 
Your patients may have questions about the use and safety of adjuvants.  CDC presents information that 
will help you to answer these questions with confidence.  

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccinesafety/concerns/adjuvants.html
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